
Friday, September 2nd, 2022 
 
Hello Kirkbride Families, 
 
We hope you had a wonderful summer and enjoyed the sunshine! We are 
excited to welcome back the students on Tuesday, September 6th. Below are 
some details about the first day and week ahead.  
 
Tuesday, September 6th 

• Students are in class for ONE hour from 10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 
• All former students are to return to their last year’s teacher, with the 

exception of Grade One (former Kindergarten students last year). These 
students are to go to Room One, which is beside the front entrance of the 
school. They will be met by Ms. Sahota and Ms. Devji.  

• NEW students to Kirkbride should report to the office. They will spend the 
hour getting to know the school and staff and can be picked up at 11 
a.m. at the front entrance of the school.  

• Students DO NOT need any school supplies for the first day.  
 
PARENTS/GUARDIANS: On the first day (Tuesday for 10:00 – 11:00 am), our 
Kirkbride Parent Advisory Committee would like to extend a warm welcome to 
both former and new families. They invite you to join them in the gym for some 
coffee and treats while you wait for your children. Please enter the gym through 
the east doors – along our path/drive way to the back of the school.   
 
Wednesday, September 7th through Friday, September, 9th 

• Kindergarten students are on a Gradual Entry schedule. Please follow this. 
If you did not receive an email with this information, please call the school 
(604-588-5711). 

• Students will be in Grade group classes this week. These classes are 
temporary.  

• Each grade group will meet in a different location…. See below. 
• Students do not need to have their full school supplies for this first week. 

Teachers will let students know what supplies (if any) that they will need for 
these first few days.  

• EduPac school supplies will be distributed to those students who ordered 
them once students are in their permanent classes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our Bell Schedule for 2022/2023 
 

Warning Bell 8:30 a.m. 

Morning Session 8:35 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. 

Recess 10:15 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

Morning Session 10:30 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. 

Lunch 11:45 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Afternoon Session 12:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

Where students go Wednesday, September 7 to Friday, September 9 

 
We do have backpacks and school supplies available at the office for 
students/families for who may need some support. Please come speak with the 
office staff if this applies.  
 
Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mr. Martin Bobik        Mrs. Jen Barker 
Principal                     Vice-Principal 


